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The sun has been shining this week and we have been enjoying our 

break and lunch times again. The children chose new sports for out 

lunchtime clubs and we have included a few sports. We loved having a 

go at volley ball this week. We have also been enjoying our den building 

again and making use of the start of our mud cafe. Some delicious 

recipes have been cooked up!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunchtime Sports 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


